
                                        

 
 

 
  
 

P.O. Box 689 
          Bellaire, MI  49615 

   (231) 533-4852

 
Marcy Knoll        September 13, 2011 
M-DEQ 
Water Resources Division 
Gaylord, MI 49735-9282 
KnollM@michigan.gov 
     
 
Subject:  Permit Application, 11-05-0012-P, Request for a Public Hearing 
 

Three Lakes Association (TLA; Bellaire, Clam, and Torch Lakes) is very interested 
in learning more about this proposed project. We were pleased that Doug and Christine 
Davis took the time on Friday morning, September 9th for a tour of the site and to describe 
the project in more detail than described in the permit application.  But since more time is 
needed to obtain answers to our questions, we are requesting that a Public Hearing be 
scheduled.   

We are particularly interested in a storm water management plan for the site, which 
will include detention of storm water from the marina’s impervious surfaces during an 
anticipated major rain event.  We are also interested in the details of the integrated rain 
garden, and alternative locations for the creation of wetland abatement sites.    
 
 
    Sincerely, 

             
    Norton Bretz 
    TLA Executive Director 
    Tel: 231-599-2729  
    Email: bretz@torchlake.com 
 
 
Cc:  Dean Branson, TLA President, deanbranson@torchlake.com 
        Doug Davis, Dewitt Marine, dedavis@dewittmarine.com 
        Christine Davis, Dewitt Marine, christine@dewittmaine.com 
        Edwin C. Martel, Wetland and Regulatory Consultant, wetlandsagg@aol.com 
        Paul Sak, Friends of Clam Lake, lochclam@charter.net 
        Albert Cash, adjacent property owner, allmcash@aol.com 
        Heidi Schaefer, Antrim County Soil Erosion Officer, heidishaffer3.yahoo.com 


